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 Secretary  , 
 Engineering Faculty Teachers’ Union, 
 Faculty of Engineering, 
 University of Peradeniya. 

 Vice-Chancellor, 
 University of Peradeniya. 

 Dear Sir, 

 Notice of Trade union action on 13th December 2022 

 The  Federation  of  University  Teachers'  Associations  (FUTA)  has  decided  to 
 go  on  a  one-day  token  strike  on  December  13,  2022,  to  show  how 
 disappointed  we  are  with  the  proposed  inland  revenue  bill.  FUTA  wants  the 
 government to make changes to the bill based on its suggestions. 

 As  a  sister  union  of  the  FUTA,  the  EFTU-Engineering  Faculty  Teachers’ 
 Union, decided to support the decision of the FUTA in this regard. 

 Accordingly,  we  would  like  to  inform  you  that  all  members  of  EFTU  will 
 refrain from work and go on strike on December 13th, 2022. 

 Thank you! 
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